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Junior	Sailing	–	Experienced	
	

Welcome	back	to	junior	sailing	for	the	2019/2020	season!	

If	your	young	sailor	has	completed	the	Learn	to	Sail	program	at	MSC	last	season,	they	may	now	
move	to	our	intermediate	group*	to	continue	to	develop	their	sailing	in	a	safe,	friendly	and	fun	
way.		We	will	group	the	sailors	appropriately,	based	on	a	number	of	factors,	to	ensure	they	
continue	to	learn	and	have	a	great	time	doing	so!	

If	your	sailor	was	in	the	intermediate	or	advanced	group	at	MSC	last	season,	we	will	group	them	
appropriately	for	the	coming	season	as	well.	
	

2019/2020	Season	Dates	

Coaching	for	our	Intermediate	and	Advanced	sailors	is	held	on	Sundays	from	8.30am	onwards,	
and	also	on	a	weekday	evening	from	5pm.	

Start	Date	 	 	 20th	October	 (no	sailing	on	labour	weekend	27th	October)	
Last	Sailing	for	2019	 	 15th	Demember	 	 	 	
First	Sailing	for	2020	 	 2nd	Feburary	
Last	Sailing	for	the	Season	 4th	April	
	
Family	Support	

As	a	club,	we	rely	on	support	from	the	sailors	family	for	lauching	and	retrieving	of	our	RHIBs	as	
well	as	the	children	in	their	optimists.			We	also	require	assistance	for	the	running	of	our	BBQ	on	
the	Sundays	to	provide	our	sailors	and	support	crew	with	a	lunch	option	(there	is	a	minimal	
cost	for	lunch).	

For	safety	reasons,	we	require	the	sailors	parent	or	guardian	to	remain	on	site	at	the	club	while	
the	children	are	sailing.	
	

Fees	

Tuition	Fees	for	our	experienced	sailors	(intermediate	and	above)	is	$300	

• You	must	provide	your	own	optimist	
• Sailor	must	be	a	member	of	Maraetai	Sailing	Club	–	not	included	in	the	above	fee	

	

What	to	do	next?	

If	you	need	more	information,	please	email	juniorsailing@maraetaisailingclub.org.nz	or	call	
Jenni	on	021	440	145	

To	register,	please	go	to	www.maraetaisailingclub.org.nz	or	email	
admin@maraetaisailingclub.org.nz	

Please	note	that	spaces	on	our	courses	are	limited	


